
 

 

 

May 8, 2018 

For residents… 

Mars 2016 

NOISE BARRIER 

Construction of the temporary access road 

has been completed.  

 

The contractor begins today the installation 

of the stakes required by the construction of 

the noise barrier.  

 

In order to minimize the noise impacts, the 

stakes will be installed by drilling instead 

of piling. Work will start close to Cardinal 

Avenue and will continue the length of the 

noise barrier. This phase of the work is 

scheduled to last for two months. 

 

For more information, visit our website 

at 

http://www.admtl.com/en/adm/commun

ities/noise-barrier or contact us at 

info@admtl.com. 
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